STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE-
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WITH GOD

THIS HALF TERM WE ARE FOCUSING ON THE CHRISTIAN VALUE OF FORGIVENESS
EASTER 2019 HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER

Introduction 

It is only a matter of weeks until we break up for the Easter holiday, but there are lots of special events coming up that I would like to bring your attention to.
Family Worship

Some classes are leading worship this term, and parents/carers are warmly invited to attend, when it is your child’s assembly. The classes and dates for this half term are as follows:

8th March: Year 5
15th March: Year 3
22nd March: Year 4

Parental Partnership

Miss Jackson, our Family Support Worker is available for parents and carers to speak to and can be contacted via the school office. 
Parents of children in Nursery and Reception will be invited to join their children in school for ‘Easter Mix-ups’ during the week beginning 15th April.
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World Book Day
This is being celebrated nationally on 7th March. The children may come to school in fancy dress as a book character of their choice. We are particularly focusing on male role models this year and have lots of men visiting school during the week to read to the children. Thank you to all those of you who have volunteered your services!!
Comic Relief
We are again supporting ‘Comic Relief’. This is a major UK charity, with a vision of a just world, free from poverty. Red Nose Day is an opportunity for our school community to engage in social action in the wider global community. Red noses will be on sale at a cost of £1.25, during the week commencing 11th March and, on 15th March, children are invited to ‘Wear something red’ and make a £1 donation to the ‘Comic Relief’ fund.
Puzzle Tomb
At the suggestion of parent governors, we have used some of the school fund money to pay for the ‘Puzzle Tomb’ experience for Year 3 children. This will support their current learning on the ancient Egyptians.
Parent/Pupil Consultations

The spring term consultations will be held on 19th March.  All families will be allocated a five minute appointment. If circumstances make it impossible for you to attend on these dates, please speak to your child’s class teacher. I will be available on 19th March, but if you wish to contact me in advance to book an appointment, please feel free to do so.  Children from Y2 upwards are asked to attend with their parents/carers.

SATS meetings 

Children, who are in Y2 or Y6, will be formally assessed during the summer term. Y6 pupils will take their Key Stage 2 SATs in May, while Y2 pupils will be assessed over the spring and summer terms, using an ongoing process. We are holding an information meeting for Y6 parents/carers on 12th March at 3.30pm, which we strongly urge you to attend, or send a representative to. 

London Trip

Our lucky Y6 children are visiting our capital city, London, on 20th March. This is a fantastic opportunity for them to visit Westminster, the Houses of Parliament and the London Eye. They will also pass many famous landmarks on their journey.
Church Links
[image: image3.wmf]
Nursery children will visit Walkden Methodist Church in groups during the week beginning 11th March.

Experience Easter

The Key Stage 2 children will be participating in the Experience Easter project at Walkden Methodist Church on 23rd April. Y5 will lead the workshops and Years 3, 4 and 6 will visit the church during the day.
Worship

Rev Garfield will be leading a special Easter Worship on Wednesday 17th April, in Walkden Methodist Church, at 9.15am. You are most welcome to join us.
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Easter Egg Raffle
The School Council are again running an Easter raffle. Members of staff have kindly donated chocolate eggs to be raffled off for the children. Tickets will be sold at 20p each and will be on sale from 18th March. The raffle will be drawn in school on Thursday 29th March.
Easter Holiday

School breaks up for two weeks at 3.20pm on 29th March and re-opens at 8.55am on Monday 15th April.
Thankyou for your continued support with everything we do in school.
Mrs. A. Barker
Headteacher                                           
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